
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF 
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

This petition of the residents of Melbourne draws to the attention of the House 
the severe congestion caused by regular closure of the level crossings along the 
Oandenong Rail Line. 

In particular we note: 

1. The substantial congestion of pedestrian, car and road freight traffic caused 
by constant level crossing closures during peak train times. 

2. The negative impact for local business and community life as a result of level 
crossing related traffic congestion . 

3. The consequent stifl ing of economic growth and loss of productivity with in the 
Oandenong Rail Line catchment area, which currently accounts for 
approximately half of Melbourne's GOP or 9% of national GOP. 

4. The failure of the Commonwealth Government to provide any funding , as per 
the Victorian Government's 2011 Infrastructure Australian Bid, to address 
level crossings within the 2012 Commonwealth Budget. 

We therefore ask the House to prioritise the funding for the removal of the level 
crossings on the Oandenong Rail Lines through road/rail grade separation of level 
crossings at Koornang Road, Carnegie, Murrumbeena Road, Murrumbeena and 
Poath Road, Murrumbeena commencing with the 2013 Commonwealth Budget and 
subsequently via the next Nation Building Program. 




